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By e-mail and post: mayor@london.gov.uk 21 September 2012
Dear Sir,

We Act for Clean Air in London (CAL).

Following on from:

a) CAL's request for information held by the Greater London Authority (GLA) or the
GLA group, “to know what the Mayor of London and the GLA is doing to influence
directly or indirectly the future shape of the revised Air Quality Directive and
produced since June 2010” on 13" May 2012;

b) your refusal to provide information communicated to CAL on 3™ July 2012; and

c) our letter to you asking for a full review, for the disapplication of exemptions
where appropriate and for a proper application of public interest considerations
weighed against any valid ground for exemption, which we sent on 24" July
2012;

we are extremely disappointed to not have had a response from you either explaining in
greater detail the purported grounds for your refusal, specifically addressing our points
on why the information should be made available, or providing the information to CAL
which was now requested over four months ago.

We would like to inform you that, bearing in mind the 20 working day time limit under
Reg. 5(2) was not complied with following CAL’s initial request for information, the 40
working day time limit under Reg. 11(2) to respond to CAL’s further representations we
made on their behalf has now expired, expiring on or before 21% September 2012.

In our experience this request for information is not a relatively difficult one. We
therefore ask that you fully reconsider your refusal to provide the information, paying
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spedific attention to our original letter of 24™ July 2012 and provide to CAL all the
1nformatlon originally requested on 13" May 2012. Unless we hear from you before the
end of 28" September 2012 CAL will have no choice but to appeal to the Information
Commissioner’s Office.

Yours faithfully,

H’bunsvk_ S/W\, V’/

Harrison Grant



